
Proponent Testimony SB 312  

 

Good Morning 

Chairman McGinn 

Members of the Senate Local Government Committee 

 

How much more can you, as our elected officials, expect the good people of Kansas to subsidize big 
business in Kansas?  Exporting power generated in Kansas is of no benefit to Kansans, only to the big 
energy companies such as Next Era.  Not only are you, as our elected officials under current law, 
supporting subsidies but supporting these companies to use eminent domain to take property from the 
people who you supposedly represent. 

 

Restore Kansans’ faith in the system and vote SB 312 out of committee and make sure it is given an 
opportunity for a vote on the floor of the senate.  We the People of Kansas need to know where each of 
our state senators stand on these massive subsidies and shredding of property rights. 
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